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Wednesday 16
th

 September. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 3 will visit Kew Gardens for the day on Wednesday 23rd September as part of our Science and Topic 

work. 

The children will need a healthy packed lunch on that day. (No sugary drinks – just water please, no crisps, 

sweets or chocolate and no glass bottles please!)   They will need comfortable walking shoes and clothing 

suitable for the weather. Please make sure that they have a raincoat if it is raining. We will be outside 

during most of the day. We will travel by bus to Camden Road and over-ground train to Kew. 

We need written permission for your child to come on the trip.  Please cut off the slip below and return it 

to your class teacher as soon as possible. If we do not have your written permission we will be unable to 

allow your child to go. 

Please write your child’s name on the slip 

The total voluntary contribution for this trip is £3.50.   

Yours sincerely, 

Marianne Mattinson   Paul Baron-Thomson 

Class teachers  

__________ ���� cut and return to school in an envelope to the Class Teacher ________________________    

 

I give permission for my child________________________   Class ________ 

to go to the Kew gardens on the 23rd September  

I enclose a contribution of £_______ towards the cost.  

                  Signed ________________________________Parent/Carer 

 


